
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

In science, the children have continued with their learning about 

electricity. We explored different types of components that could be 

used to make an electrical circuit. These included a switch and buzzer 

or a motor. The children applied their skills and created a lighthouse or 

a burglar alarm for a house. Finally, they used their scientific enquiry 

skills to test what happens to the brightness of a bulb when we change 

the number of wires in the circuit. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                  in Year 4 

This Month’s Super  

Learners 

Sidney Sussex 

Oliver, Georgina, Nathan and Jasmin 

for their hard work and learning 

behaviour towards everything they do 

in the classroom. 

St. Catharine’s  

Alex, James S, Doruk and Zaidan 
 

 In English, the children have 

completed a unit on non-

fiction which focused on 

writing a non-chronological 

report on a Greek god. The 

children researched their god, 

finding interesting facts to 

write about in their report. 

The children wrote some 

excellent pieces of non-fiction 

writing that showcased our 

toolkit, including the structure 

of a non-fiction text, using 

generalized and subject 

specific vocabulary! 

 

 

 

 

In History, the children 

continued learning about 

Ancient Greece. We have 

covered Alexander the Great, 

what daily life was like in 

Ancient Greece and how this is 

different to life today, 

democracy in the city states and 

the Olympics. 

In Art, the children explored 

repeating patterns by making 

their own tessellation creature 

to create a piece of art. 

 

In Maths, the children have continued to 

focus on multiplication and division.  We 

have practised counting up in 7, 11 and 12 

while also looking at their related division 

facts. The children have explored 

multiplying and dividing 1 and 0 as well as 

multiplying by 10 and 100. It has been 

brilliant to see the progress the children 

have made with their times tables by 

looking at their updated heatmaps! The 

children were proud when the saw the 

difference from the beginning of the year. 


